
June 12, 2007 

CA Air Resources Board 

Headquarters Building 

Box 2815 
Sacramento 
95812 

Dear Board members, 

There is increasing global evidence that the current build-up of 

greenhouse gases is contributing to the disruptive weather 

patterns the earth has been experiencing over the past 3 - 5 

years. 

Any measures that consumers can take to decrease their personal 

greenhouse gas contributions are urgently required. 

CARB can support a drop in greenhouse gas build-up by mandating 

a plug-in O emissions vehicle standard. This kind of mandate will 

lawfully require auto manufacturers to supply "alternative" clean­

air engines in their automotive products. 

Please impose this kind of mandate immediately. 

Sincerely, 

6~ 
Cydney Henderson 

cc: Kern COG 


